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Murray Park Friends




Friends of Murray Road Recreation Ground

Notes of meeting held on 20th September 2016 – 7.00pm

At Murrayside Community Centre

Present:  Sue Bird (Vice Chair), Sam Teague IBC, Cllr Bill Knowles,  Scott Falteisek (Secretary) and Malcolm and Jenny Ebbs.
Apologies: Nick Wilcox IBC, Debbie Owen IBC, Cllr Phil Smart, Glen Thimblethorpe (Chair), Cllr Dan Maguire, Cllr Sarah Barber and Cllr Bill Quinton SCC.
Agenda

1. Welcome

2. Minutes of last meeting

3. Updates

4. Priorities

5. AOB and date of next meeting

1. Welcome
ST welcomed everyone.  
2. Minutes of last meeting 

Meeting minutes were deemed acceptable.

3. Updates
Fencing area for toddler area will not be able to be done until October. 

It has been suggested to block the latch in order to stop people entering the tennis courts at night via latch hole.  A welder will look into this matter.

Fat Hen has been removed from the park.

No dog signs plus 45 minute duration sign for the tennis courts have been prepared.  They need to be put up.

Cobbold sign will be looked at in October.

4. Priorities
Bid to be submitted for three extra new benches for nearby the play area, plus three more bins for the MUGA/Tennis Courts, an enquiry needs to be made regarding the emptying of the extra bins.  Malcolm has already made an enquiry for this bid with Bill Quinton.
AOB

Seats to be cleaned by broom around the area

Deadly Nightshade on Murray Park along the edge of Wildlife area by large swings, this needs to be removed.

Rubber path needs to be repaired.

Fat Hen by the passage way still needs to be cleared.

More Wildlife seeds to be planted in wildlife area, could less chemicals be used.

Trees need to be cut by King Edward Road.

Areas by gates need to be looked at.

4. Date of next meeting
Tuesday 1st November
At Murrayside Community Centre 7pm, Nacton Road, all are welcome.

Future Meetings:

Tuesday 13th December

